
Waycroft summer fayre 2017 

We were thrilled to be asked to have a presence at this year’s summer fayre at 

Wayroft Primary School in Stockwood.  We love working with young people in 

and around the area. 

 

 

As usual our new tent drew lots of 

people over. 

 

 

 

 

 

And our puppets are always stars 

of the show. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who said there were no longer 

cows in Stockwood? 

 



 

 

We always find that the giant Jenga .... 

 

 

 

 

 

.... the Lego .... 

 

 

 

 

.... and the craft are popular with all the 

youngsters. 

 

 

The photographer trying to 

look cool on such a hot day as 

he took a break! 

 

Lance Mason 

August 2017 

 


